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Tuesday, 14th of October, the Executive Board of United World Karate (UWK) will have
the first working meeting at Szczecin, Poland.

The meeting will be conducted by Mr. Richard Jorgensen, UWK President, special invited by
WUKF with the occasion of the 5th WUKF World Karate Championship for children, cadets and
juniors. Mr. Jorgensen and the other UWK Executive Board members will participate at the
WUKF Congress that will take place on Wednesday, 15th of October.




